Greater Seattle
Aquartum Society

WWW.gsas.org Promoting Aquaria since 1971

GSAS Official Donation Form for
Annual Auction April 18th, 2009

Auction Committee Members:

GSAS Auction Chairman: Phil Lacefield Jr. GSAS President: Paul Wallace
phil@lacefield.com (425) 679-1172 pwallace@u.washington.edu (206) 297-8062
GSAS Secretary: Meredith Crichton GSAS Treasurer: Christine Renneger
bluedooratwork@hotmail.com (206) 784-6453 cranegger@msn.com (206) 933-8951
Susan Welenofsky welenofsky@comcast.net Steev Ward steevward@earthlink.net

(425) 442-8692 (206)246-2058

Roy Slettevold Seattle_Aquarist@Comcast.net Shango Los shango@shangolos.com
(425)-226-6155 (206) 595-9006

All donor’s address, phone number and/or website are listed in our monthly publication
“Northwest Aquaria” and are listed as sponsors on our GSAS website.

Name of business:

Address, City, State, Zip:

Contact name, phone, and email:

Donor website:

Date of donation:

Email address to send newsletter:

GSAS contact (for pick-up):

Do GSAS members receive a store discount? - Yes or No (Please circle one)
If yes, please indicate percent discount — 10/ 15/ 20/ 25 (Please circle one)



Items Donated & Value, Special Instructions, Etc:

Thank you for supporting the Greater Seattle Aquarium Society!

The Greater Seattle Aquarium Society is a non-profit organization incorporated under
the laws of the state of Washington (EIN 91-165733). We are not a charitable
organization therefore donations to GSAS are not tax deductible.



